
Rail Subcommittee Meeting on the  
Caltrain Electrification Draft EIR 
Thursday, April 24, 2014 at 6:00pm 

Administration Building 
City Council Conference Room 
701 Laurel Street, Menlo Park 

Caltrain released a Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) 
for its Peninsula Corridor Electrification Project (PCEP) on 
February 28, 2014. Menlo Park’s City Council Rail 
Subcommittee is hosting a community workshop to discuss the 
City’s comments on the DEIR.

The PCEP would electrify the Caltrain Corridor from San 
Francisco to San Jose, convert diesel to electric trains, and 
increase Caltrain service by 2019.  While this project does not 
include or study all infrastructure necessary to implement high-
speed rail service on the corridor (such as HSR maintenance 
facilities, station improvements, or passing tracks), the 
electrical infrastructure (such as overhead wire systems) will be 
compatible with later blended service.

For more information on the PCEP and DEIR, see: 
http://www.caltrain.com/projectsplans/CaltrainModernization/M
odernization/PeninsulaCorridorElectrificationProject.html

To review a draft of Menlo Park’s comment letter, see:
http://www.menlopark.org/745/Caltrain-Modernization-
Program
Please contact Nikki Nagaya at 650.330.6770 with any 
questions.


